
From: Soura, Christian
To: Brandenburg, Emily <EmilyBrandenburg@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/23/2012 1:52:02 PM
Subject: Dinner

Hi Emily,
 
                My wife will be in Philadelphia next Tuesday, but I'll be able to attend.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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